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  For Association members, Friends of Catherine Hill Bay, residents and supporters everywhere                    

 

SPECIAL TRAFFIC MEETING 
 

A PUBLIC MEETING WILL BE HELD ON FRIDAY 4TH FEBRUARY AT 7PM IN THE 
SURFCLUB 

 
In Catherine Hill Bay we have a difficult situation. There is only one narrow road that runs through 
the town.  This road cannot be widened to accommodate more traffic.  
 
Peter Mc Murray from the Lake Macquarie City Council and Sergeant Steve McBeath from Police 
Highway Patrol have agreed to attend this meeting.  So your concerns will be heard by the right 
people! 
 
I have attached the latest traffic advice from Samsa Consulting that will form part of the Progress 
Association’s submission to the Department of Planning on the Rose group proposed subdivision. 
This traffic assessment will inform you as to the impact that the development proposals from Coal & 
Allied and Rose group will have, if approved, on our town. 
 
 
 
REMINDER: SUBMISSIONS REGARDING THE ROSE GROUP PROPOSED     SUBDIVISION 
HAVE TO BE RECEIVED BY THE  DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING BEFORE MONDAY 7TH 
FEBRUARY. 
 
The Association is aware that so far approx. 2,000 objections have been sent in.  Most of these 
have been form letters so it is a good idea to add a few thoughts of your own to your submission.  A 
form letter is attached if you wish to use it.   
 
On the 21st January, 10,000 ‘Save Catho’ letters were delivered to homes from Charlestown to 
Swansea/ Caves Beach.  This was initiated by a supporter who loves Catho and does not want to 
see it destroyed by overdevelopment. 
 
The Progress Association now has a Facebook page which is proving very popular with the under 
25’s!  Just google:   Save Catho Facebook   

or click on:  www.facebook.com/pages/Save-Catho/187868017891772  
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